
Announcement: Upcoming Pharmaceutical 

Research Symposium 

Dear Colleagues, 

We are excited to announce the upcoming Pharmaceutical Research Symposium scheduled for 

March 15-16, 2024, at the Grand Conference Center, Cityville. 

This year's theme is "Innovations in Drug Development." The symposium will feature keynote 

speakers from leading pharmaceutical companies, interactive sessions, and networking 

opportunities. 

We invite researchers, practitioners, and students in the pharmaceutical field to submit abstracts 

for presentations. The submission deadline is January 10, 2024. 

For more details and registration, please visit our website at www.pharmasymposium2024.com. 

We look forward to your participation! 

Best regards, 

The Symposium Organizing Committee 

http://www.pharmasymposium2024.com/

